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December 23, 2014
Dear Dr Valauskas:
Attached is the manuscript entitled "Dynamics of on-line and off-line watching in 
self-management programs", based on our study of the self-management aspects of disease management programs in the Netherlands. The research included in this manuscript focuses on the different types of on-line and off-line watching, as well as what these forms of watching do in healthcare, in chronic diseases, in support websites, and in the electronic communications between clinicians and patients. 
Thank you again for reviewing the article. We feel that it would be a lovely match with First Monday as it reveals the influence of on-line forms of watching on healthcare delivery, on patients’ lives, and on clinicians’ behavior.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are further suggestions or comments. 

Sincerely,
Bethany Hipple Walters, MPH

PhD Student
Dept. of Health Policy and Management

Erasmus MC Rotterdam

